

FATHER MICHAEL GOETZ CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL

Volume 12, Issue 2



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

330 CENTRAL PARKWAY WEST, MISSISSAUGA ON, L5B 3K6

WEBSITE: HTTPS://WWW.DPCDSB.ORG/GOETZ

PHONE: 905.277.0326

EMAIL:FATHERMICHEALGOETZSECONDARYSCHOOLINFO@DPCDSB.ORG

SUPERINTENDENT: DULCIE BELCHIOR + CATHOLIC SCHOOL TRUSTEES: BRUNO IANNICCA, STEFANO PASCUCCI & LUZ DEL ROSARIO

PRINCIPAL: SHARON ALLEGRETTO + VICE PRINCIPALS: EKWY ODOZOR & VINCE ANGARAN

WELCOME TO THE 2024–2025 SCHOOL YEAR

Greetings to the Goetz Community,

We made it through the first week of school and it was such a success! I can already feel the excitement in the building from both students and staff as we begin our new school year. We already have sports teams' tryouts and clubs starting and I continue to encourage our Goetz students to Take a Risk. Get Involved. Be Committed.

Remember that our staff is committed to our students' academic success and mental health and wellbeing. If at any time, a student needs help or has questions, we ask that they connect with their teachers, guidance counsellors, administrators, or any caring adult in the school.

A big part of being successful is being ready to learn, which means coming to school prepared and in full uniform. We, as a school community, are committed to reinforcing the school uniform and attendance policies as we see this as an important aspect to our young people having a successful year. We held our Grade assemblies last week and were able to communicate our expectations of excellence and all the resources we have in our school to help students achieve them. Have a wonderful week Gators! -Ms. Allegretto

IMPORTANT

Catholic School Council Nomination forms due Monday, September 23. Information about CSC, Roles and Responsibilities and Nomination forms, have been sent to Parent Emails. Please email <u>GoetzCSCInfo@dpcdsb.org</u> if you have any questions.

Virtue of the Month





Click the image to access school year calender

Congratulations Gators! You made it through the first week of school. We give thanks to God for a successful and safe return to Father Michael Goetz and ask for His blessing and protection for the 2024-25 academic year.

This week we will meet in the chapel on Thursday after school for our 1st campus ministry gathering for the year. We will review our calendar of events, spend some time in conversation and fellowship, and begin to plan for our upcoming events and initiatives. All are welcome!

Let us continue build upon a caring, compassionate, and inclusive school community, where all who walk our halls can truly share who there are and celebrate their many gifts. Blessings on your week Gators. -Mr. Minardi



ATTENTION GATORS; BE SURE TO LISTEN TO DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR INFORMATION ON UPCOMING SPORTS & CLUB INFORMATION.

Monday

(5)

After school

 Senior boys volleyball meeting

Tuesday

Before school

• Cross Country



PICTURE NAV

After school

- Varsity girls flag football try-out's
- Tennis team try-out's
- Yoga -dance room
- Choir practice

Wednesday





After school

- Junior boys volleyball try-out's
- STEM club -room 225
- Goetz Math Club room 110

Thursday



After school

- Senior boys volleyball meeting
- Choir practice

Friday

